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Hooray, School is Open!

As most of you know by now, after over 20
months of being closed due to a “covid holiday,
schools in Uganda have reopened, beginning
their new school year this January, 2022.
Children will again be able o continue their
learning, receive a nutritious school lunch each
day, learn about Jesus in weekly classes and
prayer before each meal. With a maximum of
50 students in a class, Mweruka Junior School

has 400 plus students registered.
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Collapsed Latrine Replaced!
Financial help needed

The 15 year old pit latrine collapsed. Based on an
enrollment of 400 students, Mweruka Junior School fell out
of government compliance for primary schools. Just prior
to school reopening completion of a 6-stall latrine returned
MJS to compliance. The total cost was $4,442. Our funding
campaign is $2,900 short of meeting the cost. Please help
us reach our funding goal of $4,442. A donation card is
enclosed. Thank you for your generous gift.

New Blessings of Joy Video

You are invited to visit our website and view
the short video about the history of Blessings
of Joy - Uganda and Mweruka Junior School
and the many programs and services
provided.







